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COMBI(R)

Cleaner degreaser
with high efficiency dual quat (hospital sanitizer)

Wide spectrum. Kills:

Pseudomonas aeruginosa, Salmonella typhosa, Salmonella
choleraesuis, Escherichia coli.

 REGISTRATION NO.  21469.01  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

700 mL         10 L       

   NO. LOT:

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE

n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18) dimethyl benzyl
ammonium chlorides...........................0.032%

n-Alkyl (68% C12; 32% C14) dimethyl ethylbenzyl ammonium
chlorides....................................0.032%

FOR INDUSTRIAL, HOSPITAL AND
FOOD ESTABLISHMENTS USE

AVMOR(R)
433 Ste-Hélène

Montréal, Québec  H2Y 2L1

READY-TO-USE CLEANER SANITIZER:  Just spray directly onto surface
to be cleaned and sanitized.  Allow the solution to work for 30
seconds before wiping with clean cloth.

SHOWER STALLS:  Spray directly onto walls, fixtures and floors. 
Allow to work for 3 minutes before scrubbing or wiping down with
cloth.  No rinsing required.  FOOD PREMISES:  (Potable water
rinse)  CAUTION:  May cause eye irritation.  Harmful if



swallowed.  PRECAUTIONS:  Avoid contact with eyes and skin.  KEEP
OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep from freezing.  Do not mix with
bleach or any other cleaning products.  Avoid contamination of
food.  FIRST AID:  EYES:  Immediately flush eyes with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes.  SKIN:  Wash skin with plenty of
water.  INGESTION:  If swallowed, drink milk, egg whites,
gelatine solution or if not available, drink large quantity of
water and GET MEDICAL ATTENTION.

NOTICE TO USER:  This controled product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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